


Other Asset not involved

No SPAD was reported as part of this IRF

Incident Description :- Northbound Train 035 was withdrawn from customer service and worked to Stratford Market Depot 

(SMD) via West Hampstead sidings owing to a report of a loud bang from underneath the train by the T /op . 

An initial delay of 5 minutes was recorded to the service.

The undersigned DRM spoke to the CRT who explained that the SST met the unit and confirmed that the unit had a traction 

fault in car 4.

Findings of immediate investigation (basic cause) :- Traction fault- confirmed by SST .

Following  fleet investigation , the capacitor tray was replaced( work order # 96453955 refers).

This was not a near miss of a Person by a Train This was not a Suicide Intervention

Person responsible for filing this IRF: -   
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